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March 25, 2020
Dear Residents,

Due to the exposure risks involved with COVID-19, the Borough of Bergenfield has canceled bulk
garbage pickup for all quadrants for April 2020. The next bulk garbage pickup is scheduled for July 2020.
However, as of now, all bulk garbage pickup has been suspended. As we get closer to July 2020, the
Borough will assess the COVID-19 exposure risk and revisit the scheduling of bulk garbage pickup at that

time.

Thank ;ou,

Corey Gallo
Borough Administrator



